Now it's the
Reindeer summit

Dear Invited Participants:

The Traditional Council of
Togiak is acquiring the Rein-
deer Herd on Hagemeister 1s-
land, With this comes a new
and different responsibility;
Reindeer Husbandry. The
council is wishing 10 develop a
sound management plan for the
deer, but we need help.

To accomplish this goal, we
a sponsoring a Reindcer
Conference in Togiak, Feb, 26
and 27,

For more information or to
make arrangements (o attend,
call Gary Carlos at 493-5120
or Traditional Council office at
493-5920. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Stanley Active, Sr.

President

Traditional Council of Togiak



